
PRAIRIE CREEK PARK PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION, INC.  

March 20, 2020 

Dear Member:  

 
In light of the current crisis and the guidelines from the CDC and other professionals,  Wayne Onofri, as 
President, is cancelling the March 31st workshop and the April 14thBoard meeting. 
  
Everyone—please stay safe. 
  
Thank you. 
Wayne Onofri 

 


